Retirement letter

May 6, 2020

Dear Dr. Schmiesing and Mr. Wenning,

As of May 26, 2020 I will be resigning from my teaching position as a 6th grade ELA teacher at Celina Intermediate School. I have enjoyed the years spent teaching and working with the students and especially the staff in the system. They have all been wonderful to work with and along with and I consider them "work family." I will miss all of it.

But my next chapter is waiting to be read, and so I look forward to a new beginning. I wish Celina Schools nothing but success in the coming years. You will always be a part of me.

Thank you for the privilege of working for a great school system.

Bondw Moller

Sincerely,

Linda moeller

Loret pr